
To our valued customers, 
 
Thank you for trusting us throughout this interesting and challenging time. We are extremely 
grateful for your patronage through ordering takeout or coming out to golf! Our number one 
priority is for the safety of our employees and guests. Below are our policies and practices we 
will be adhering to when we open for dine-in customers in an outdoor capacity.  
 
What you will see employees doing- 

• Wearing face masks when interacting with customers 
• Covid-19 symptoms check before every shift and temperature checks for all employees 
• Washing/Sanitizing after every order taken to a table 
• Increased sanitation throughout the Clubhouse and Golf course 
• You will not be seated at a dirty table 
• Guests will be served on single use plates and glasses 

 
What our patrons have to do and our policies- 

• DO NOT ENTER THE PREMISIES IF YOU HAVE SYMPTOMS OF COVID-19 OR HAVE COME 
INTO CONTACT WITH SOMEONE WHO HAS COVID-19 

• MUST call for a reservation with a name and number (no walk-ins will be accepted) 
• When you arrive, you must call the clubhouse and will alert you when you can enter 
• Maximum 4 guests per table 6 if within a family unit 
• Customers will be escorted to their table and will not get to choose their table 
• Customers must use sanitizer provided before entering 
• Encouraged to wear a face covering when not consuming food 
• Tables will be spread 6 feet apart  
• New glass for every drink (No exceptions) 
• Pop only sold in bottles no fountain 
• Encouraged use of contactless payments (Apple Pay or Google Pay) 
• If severe inclement weather occurs, you are allowed into the building for shelter  
• If it starts raining, you are allowed to enter the building to package food and make 

payments, but must leave after payment 
• Covid-19 Symptoms will be posted as you enter as a reminder and if you have symptoms 

to not enter the premises 
 

Golf Course rules- 
• All previous social distancing guidelines from before are still in place 
• Bathrooms on the course will remain closed 
• Must have a tee-time 
• Any alcohol must be purchased within the clubhouse 
• ALCOHOL NOT PURCHASED IN THE CLUBHOUSE WILL BE CONFISCATED  
• Anticipating the beverage cart will be out Saturdays and Sundays 12-6 (weather and 

staff permitting) 
• No popcorn for the entirety of the season 



 
Rules and regulations are subject to change at any time and will be adjusted as per new 
Executive Orders from the Governors office and guidance from MDH, DPS, and CDC. Any 
questions or concerns please call and talk to management. 

 


